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Free Landscaping Workshop Rescheduled due to COVID-19 

 

The Spring 2020 Heritage Garden workshop at Yakima Area Arboretum has been tentatively 
rescheduled due to COVID-19 concerns and restrictions. The workshop, originally scheduled for 
Saturday, March 28th, will instead be held on Sunday, May 17th from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 
 
“We currently have 80 attendees registered,” said Heather Wendt, Assistant Manager Benton 
and Franklin Conservation Districts. “We are playing this event by ear and we will cancel or 
move it again as necessary.” 
 
The free workshop is titled "Sharing the Love for Native Plants & Pollinators." It is presented by 
the North & South Yakima Conservation Districts, as well as the Benton Conservation District. 
The Yakima Basin Integrated Plan (YBIP) Municipal Water Conservation Committee is one of 
the workshop sponsors. 
 
Contact Heritage Garden Program Assistant Ann Autrey 509-528-2683 for more about the 
workshop. 


